
November 23, 2022 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR ANNETTE IAFALLO – LACKAWANNA 

TRAVEL ADVISORY LIFTED / OTHER SNOWSTORM UPDATES 

With our snow removal efforts continuing, Lackawanna remains in a 

state of emergency. However, effective immediately, the city’s travel 

advisory is being lifted. If you are planning to travel, please do so 

carefully. 

As a reminder, regular garbage pickup resumes on Friday, November 

25th for those whose regular garbage day is Friday. There is NO garbage 

pickup today, Wednesday, November 23rd or Thursday, November 24th. 

PLEASE do not put totes or extra garbage bags to the curb before your 

regular garbage day, as this may further delay snow removal efforts. 

I understand the past few days have been difficult on everyone. This was 

a unique snowstorm, both in amount and timing. And under those 

circumstances, not everything will be perfect. But please know we are 

doing our best for all people, in all wards, as fast as possible. 

I wish everyone a safe and happy Thanksgiving. 

Annette 


